MATIHABENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE: 2023/2024 DRAFT IDP/BUDGET PROCESS PLAN FOR COMMENTS

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 28(1-3) and 29(1) of the Local Government:
Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000) read with the provisions of the Local
Government Municipal Finance Management Act (56 of 2003}, that the Matjhabeng Local
Municipality intends to adopt its IDP/Budget process plan 2023/2024 Financial Year.

In terms of section 21{a) and (b) of the Municipal Systems Act, 2000, we invite all
stakeholders, community members, business organisations, national/provincial departments,
interested and affected stakeholders to access the draft document in places reflected below
and submit comments to the office of the Municipal Manager.

The draft document can be viewed at the following offices:

Head Office- Matjhabeng Local Municipality-main building
Odendaalsrus Unit office;
Hennenman unit office

. Virginia unit office

. All libraries within Matjhabeng Local Municipality
Municipal website: www.matihaheng.co.za

Those who cannot read and write will be assisted to submit inputs. For more information
contact the IDP Manager: Mr. Tsekiso Majake/Senior IDP Officer: Siphesihle Moeketsi @ 057
391 3385 during office hours.
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Ms. Zingisa Tindleni

Municipal Manager
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